
 
 

Dear Friends, 

 

 We would like to invite you to help decorate our parish home, Nativity Church, for 

Christmas.  If you would like to share in decorating our Christmas Sanctuary, please fill in the 

bottom of this flyer and drop it by the parish office after any Mass, no later than Thursday, 

December 15th. Your gift will be acknowledged in the Christmas Bulletin. 

Please return the entire sheet – do not cut. 

      

 

        Thank you,  

        Fr. Bob Cilinski 

        

     
  (Please fill in the information requested below and attach your gift to this sheet.) 

 

Print clearly the information EXACTLY the way you would like it to appear in the  

Christmas Bulletin.  If you prefer to be ANONYMOUS, please check here_________ and  

only the special intention or the deceased name(s) will appear in the bulletin, NOT  

YOURS.  

 

Flowers Given by: ________________________________________________________ 

 

     
 (Print your name(s) or your family name EXACTLY the way you would like it to appear.) 

 

 

In Loving Memory of: ____________________________________________________ 
                (Print the name(s) of the deceased/or write in your own special intention.) 

 

       

  Nothing below this line appears in the bulletin. This information is for your gift ONLY. 

 

NAME OF CONTRIBUTOR – Even if you have asked to remain anonymous in the bulletin. 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PHONE NUMBER: ____________________  AMOUNT OF GIFT $________________ 

 

Your parish envelope number (if possible) _______ 


